
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Mandar Gadgil  
Consultant General Surgeon  

Monday, the 24th of May 2021 

 

Dear Dr. Gadgil,  

We hope this letter finds you safe and well during this time.  

We, Hannah Prill and Jean Yu Choi, on behalf of the Dundee University Surgical Society (DUSS), 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you immensely and express our gratitude to you for your 
commitment to the Surgery Made Easy (SME) virtual lecture series, helping to make its first year of 
running a great success. When this online series was developed, it was the vision of DUSS to provide 
students with a platform to learn, be inspired and develop an interest in surgery during the course of 
the academic year and your dedication and enthusiasm for teaching our global student audience aided 
us greatly in achieving this goal.  

Furthermore, it is with great pleasure that we wish to extend our warmest congratulations to you for 
winning the ‘Most Attended Lecture in the SME Series’ award – a true testament to your efforts in 
helping to make the series such a great success! Therefore, to honour this much-deserved award, we 
will be sending you a certificate.   

As DUSS continues to expand and create more events for students across the globe, we very much 
look forward to working with you again in the future. Our student audience truly enjoyed having the 
opportunity to learn from your expertise. 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

Hannah Prill (President) & Jean Yu Choi (Vice President)  
 

On behalf of the DUSS Committee 
- Ramaa Parulekar (Secretary) 
- Aalap Asurlekar (Treasurer)  
- Renata Moraiti (Teaching Lead) 
- Flana Barreto (Co-Events’ Lead)  
- Shiraz Shafi (Co-Events’ Lead)  
- Katie Hepburn (Events’ Coordinator)  
- Mariam Malik (Events’ Coordinator)  
- Caitlin Daff (Suturing Lead)  
- Nidhi Sharma (Suturing Coordinator)  
- Armin Nazari (Social Medial Representative)  
- Caitlyn (Third Year Representative) 
- Rose (Second Year Representative) 
- Ahmed Azam (First Year Representative) 


